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SESSION CHARGESSESSION CHARGES

GARDENING CLUB!GARDENING CLUB!

Please ensure when you are making
your payments that you please put

your Child's name. 

Keithcot Farm Primary School Council
Inc 

OSHC ACCOUNT 
BSB:065165 

Account: 10372063

BEFORE SCHOOL CARE:
7:00 am - 9:00 am

AFTER SCHOOL CARE:
3:00 pm - 6:00 pm

VACATION CARE/PUPIL FREE DAYS:
7:00 am - 6:00 pm

Before School Care: $17
After School Care: $23

Vacation Care & Pupil Free
Days: $46 plus costs*

*costs include additional
programming costs, excursions,

buses etc.
(All session fees subject to Child

Care Subsidy)

Bookings:
All bookings and cancellations to

be made via Fully Booked:
https://keithcotkingsoshc.fullybo
okedccms.com.au/family/login

CONTACT USCONTACT US
5 Keithcot Farm Drive, 

Wynn Vale, 5127 
PH: 8289 2649 

 MOB: 0401 121 583 
Email: oshc.keithcot2@schools.sa.edu.au

IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES
OSHC will be closed on:

Monday 7th Oct - Public Holiday 
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Throughout the year, we distributed a couple of surveys to families
to gather suggestions for improvement. We appreciate your input
and have implemented several changes based on your feedback.

Changes that have been implemented include:
Extended Breakfast: Breakfast is now available until 8 AM in both
BSC and VAC Care. If you and your child arrive after this time
and would like breakfast, please speak to our staff, and we will
be happy to assist.

1.

Homework Support: We now offer a quiet, designated space in
the OSHC Room from 5-6 PM for children to work on their
homework. While we cannot provide one-on-one support, we will
do our best to assist your child if Educators are available.

2.

Screen Time: Movies will be shown from 4-6 PM. During the 3-4
PM period, we will have the Art Room available as a mindfulness
space for children to engage in calm, quiet activities.

3.

Extended Snack: As usual, we provide Afternoon Tea and fruit
from 3-4 PM. In response to your feedback, we will now offer
additional fruit starting at 5 PM to help satisfy children’s hunger
before they head home for dinner.

4.

In addition to these improvements we have added a seasonal fruit
choice to our Afternoon Tea snack. This is to create variety and give

children to opportunity to try something different. 

**We are currently updating our Policies and Procedures. Stay
tuned for more updates!**
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